
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 3/8/2011 7:12:00 PM
To: 'paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov' (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Re: Fwd:

381 l_Letter_in_response_to_Assemblymember Hill from Paul Clanon
Couldn't open the attachments on my BB but will try on my computer.

From: Clarion, Paul [mailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, March 08, 2011 05:43 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K
Subject: Fwd: 3_8_11_Letter_in_response_to_Assemblymember_Hill_from_Paul_Clanon

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Madrigal, Anna-Marie" <anna-marie,madrigal@,cpucxa.gov>
Date: March 8, 2011 5:20:25 PM PST
To: <Graciela.Castillo@,asm.ca.gov>
Subject: RE:
3_8_ll_Letter_in_response_to_Assemblymember_HilI_from_Paul_CIanon

Graciela-
Please find attached for Assemblymember Hill, CPUC's Executive Director Paul 
Clanon's response to Assemblymember's letter of March 8, 2011.

Thank you,

Anna-Marie Madrigal 
Executive Director's Office 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco CA 94102 
O: 415.703.1636

F: 415.703.1356
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